
Notice of RFP Cancellation  

 

To: Proposers to Jackson County Library District’s Request for Proposal (RFP) #2025-02 
for Wi-Fi Hotspots for Off-premises Patron Use 

 
From: Kelda Vath, Assistant Director of Support Services 
 Jackson County Library District 
 
Date:  March 26, 2025 
 
Re: Notice of RFP Cancellation 
 
 Pursuant to RFP Section 8, Cancellation, Rejection, Delay of RFP, and ORS 

279B.100, Jackson County Library District (JCLD) is issuing this Notice of RFP 
Cancellation. JCLD has determined that it is in the best interests of JCLD to cancel 
this RFP because the project no longer aligns with funding and project priorities. 
Effective immediately RFP #2025-02 for Wi-Fi Hotspots for Off-premises Patron Use 
is cancelled in its entirety, and all Proposals received in response to the RFP are 
hereby rejected.  

 


